To whom it may concern

As the house owner of 163 Parkway I endorse the action of Peter Ardrey in
respect of the cutting back/removal of the laburnum tree which is on the
border between the gardens at the front of our houses. The tree is very old,
having been planted before I and my family moved in about 50 years ago, and is

no longer healthy.
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